Branch Activities:

The Branch invites distinguished speakers to its monthly meetings. Our speakers this past year were:

January:      Gail Davidson:   Humanitarian Intervention--can it be legal?  
February:    Dialogue facilitated by Norm Tucker:   What does it mean to be a Global Citizen in Vancouver? 
March:        Roy Woodbridge on The Next World War.
April:          Psychologist Nicole Aube spoke on Doctors without Borders: Congo and Chechnya.
May:           Philosophy professor Leonard Angel on:   How can we sustain the Planet?

June:           Reid Hart spoke on the Kyoto Protocol: Challenges of Enforcement.
July:            Video on the U.S. space program and the military-industrial complex hosted by Chris Coward. 

August:       Video presentation with Philip Be’er:   The End of Suburbia.
September:  Prof. Ei-ichiro Ochiai spoke about Sustainable Societies and the Japanese experience.
October:      Jennifer Wade spoke on Amnesty Int’l and the Global Impact of Civil Society Organizations.
November:  Dr Saul Arbess spoke on the movement towards creating a Federal Department of Peace.

December:  Video presentation: Voice of Women: the first 30 years, with commentary by Marjorie Stewart.
Activities of the National Office, under Fergus Watt, our Executive Director in Ottawa:

United Nations reform. WFMC was one of few organizations to track the entire reform process at the Millennium + 5 Summit in September, 2005.  We  participated in preparatory meetings with the Canadian Foreign Affairs Department and other Civil Society Organizations, distributed extensive background information to the media, and prepared  post-summit outcome analysis. 

Peace Operations. WFMC has taken a lead role in reorganizing the Peace Operations Working Group (POWG), a project of the Canadian Peacebuilding Coordinating Committee (CPCC).  The Working Group addresses numerous types of peace operations activities undertaken in a United Nations context, or through other institutional arrangements:  preventive deployments,  ceasefire monitoring, post-conflict stabilization,  reconstruction and democratic transition. 

For more details on the 2005 Program, visit the national website at http://www.worldfederalistscanada.org/.

The next General Members Meeting of the World Federalist Movement – Canada will take place in Vancouver,     June 24 - 25 in conjunction with the World Peace Forum.  Mark your calendars for the banquet on Saturday eve!
The Walter Cottle Global Ecology Fund and the Renewable Planet Treaty project.

The Walter Cottle Global Ecology Fund is continuing to attract donations. It will be supporting the activities of the Vancouver Branch in developing the Renewable Planet Treaty, and in offering the proposal for the treaty at some coming meetings. The Walter Cottle Global Ecology Fund has now received about fifteen donations. Warm thanks to all who are supporting this project in loving memory of Wally Cottle and in hopes of positive contributions to healthy ecological goals! The Renewable Planet Treaty proposal became available in an eight page short document in October this year, designed for professionals in ecology, politics, and legal expertise, with a final page asking for support for, or, possibly, informal or formal contributions to, the development of the treaty proposal. There are plans to offer the Renewable Planet Treaty at the World Peace Forum and at the World Urban Forum. There is currently a plan for a meeting tentatively scheduled for April the 10th, 12 to 3, at the Great Northern Way Conference Centre in Vancouver. A copy of the Treaty Proposal document is also available to all who are interested. We'll be continuing to fulfill, in the best way we can, Walter Cottle's goals, and the goals of many others, in these activities toward the sustenance of the ecology and economics on this planet.  Call Leonard at (604) 876-6925 for more information.
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